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Our Ref: MGLA080318-6095 

 
26 March 2018 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 8 March 2018. Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 
What contract/s are currently in place for the purchase of PCs, Laptops and Tablet 
Devices?  
Our contracts and procurement are handled in conjunction with our partners at Transport for 
London. There is a contract in place with Computacenter (UK) for the provision of hardware 
(PC’s laptops and tablets). The contract is for both TfL and the GLA.  
 
How long has the contract run for?  
Since 26/08/2014 
 
When does the contract Expire?  
22/12/2018 
 
What is the approximate value of the contract per annum? 
Approximately £2m per annum (this figure is the combined spend of the GLA and TfL) 
 
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA080318-6095. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Chris Imthurn 
Business Manager, Technology Group 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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